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With college application season in full swing, it's
important to remember that submitting your

FAFSA or Dream Act application on time can
help you access the financial aid you need to
pay for college. Many programs have limited
funding, and deadlines. By submitting your

application by March 2nd you can increase your
chances of receiving aid. The March 2nd

deadline is quickly approaching. 
Contact the financial aid office at 909-389-3223

if you need assistance with completing your
2023-2024 application online. 

DECLAREDECLARE  
A MAJORA MAJOR

Declaring a major is important for financial
aid because it can affect the amount of aid
you're eligible to receive. Declaring a major

can also help you stay on track academically
and graduate on time, ultimately saving you
money. While it's okay to change your major,

declaring one early can maximize your
financial aid opportunities and set you up for

academic success. 
How do you declare a major at CHC? 

Visit the Admissions & Records website and
complete a Change of Major form.

Increasing your units at CHC can potentially increase your
financial aid and save you money. Many types of financial
aid, such as Federal and State grants, require students to be
enrolled in a minimum number of units each semester.    

 We have late start classes starting in March. 
Add a class today!

SHOULD I ADD ANOTHER
CLASS OR TWO? 


